## PC026/23

To consider a proposal as part of the proposed Greenway initiative to improve pedestrian and cyclist provision at Melbourn High Street/Station Road junction

Thank you for you attendance this afternoon, regarding our Melbourn Greenway proposals.

As discussed, GCP are looking at improving pedestrian and cyclist provision through the Melbourn High Street/Station Road junction and would like to hear the councils views on our preferred option (Option 2).

Please see attached the slides from today which aim to summarise the existing situation, potential issues and preferred solution.

If you or any council members have any questions regarding this proposal, please do let myself and/or Kerry know.

I look forward to hearing back from you after your meeting on the 22<sup>nd</sup>

(plans in supporting docs)